
 

 
Members’ rights protected in  
North Island transition agreements 

Following 20 months of discussions between the Hospital Employees’ Union, St. Joseph’s 

General Hospital and Island Health, agreements were reached on November 18 that will 

protect members’ rights in the transition to two new facilities being developed under the 

North Island Hospital Transition project. 

 

The agreements include two labour adjustment plans for employees at St. Joseph’s General 

Hospital and Campbell River Hospital, and a transfer agreement for SJGH employees to go 

to Island Health. 

 

The following local union meetings and joint union-employer presentations have been 

scheduled to review the details of the agreements, and to answer members’ questions. 

 

HEU Local Meeting  SJGH – November 23, 2016, 7:00 p.m. in the cafeteria 

 

Joint Presentation-Drop in  SJGH – November 30, 2016, 8:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. in 

38 Wing Teleconference Room 

 

HEU Local Meeting  CRH – November 30, 2016, 6:00 p.m. in the cafeteria 

 

Joint Presentation-Drop in: CRH – December 1, 2016, 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. in the  

    cafeteria 

 

In the meantime, questions can also be directed to your HEU Local executive. 
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